AH Committee

From: Joseph McFarlin <joe.mcfarlin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 2:43 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula Workforce Housing

| support Olowalu housing for owner occupants. Affordable homes built for the people of Maui, is what we the
hardworking people need to help our families prosper.



